15/06/2018

To

Shri Yathartha Naik | TR'GYN
Assistant Manager ; i technologies

On-line Surveillance | 4
BSE Limited |
P } Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400001, India i
Dear Sir |
Sub:- Increase in Volume.

We are in receipt of your letter dated 15/6/2018 received by us by email on 15/6/2018.
In this connection we state as under:-

1. The company has no information including any impending announcement for
dissemination. '

2. The increase in volume is completely market driven.

Further, due to the resignation of our Compény Secretary, we do not have a Compliance
Officer on board and thus the letter has been signed by the Chairman of the company.
The letter sent by you was received on our registered e-mail id. Hence, the delay of 1
Hour in reply.

Thanking you

Yours Faithfully,

R Ganapathi
Ramachandra

Chairman
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